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Dear Mr. Pittard:

Please note that upon subsequent review, the City has become aware of two

broken hyperlinks on pages 8 and 10 of the City's Comments on the Preliminary Staff
Assessment, which were docketed on September 15, 2016.

The text and hyperlink on the beginning of page 8 should read:

"City's 2030 General Plan, which was adopted in 20Il (available at

M)
The text and hyperlink on page l0 should read:

"As noted in the McGrath State Beach General Plan, the area is rich in biological
diversity and provides exceptional opportunities for low intensity, public recreation in a
natural area adjacent to an urban area. McGrath State Beach General Plan at 10,17,25
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Re:

(available at ://www

Very truly yours,

SHUTE, MIHALY & WEINBERGER LLP
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Edward T. Schexnayder
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Via Online Docket
Shawn Pittard 
Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
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Sacramento, California 95814

Re: Errata to the City of Oxnard’s Comments on the Preliminary Staff
Assessment (15-AFC-011

Dear Mr. Pittard:

Please note that upon subsequent review, the City has become aware of two 
broken hyperlinks on pages 8 and 10 of the City’s Comments on the Preliminary Staff 
Assessment, which were docketed on September 15, 2016.

The text and hyperlink on the beginning of page 8 should read:

“City’s 2030 General Plan, which was adopted in 2011 (available at
https://www.oxnard.org/citv-dcpartment/development-services/plannina/2030-general-
plan/)”

The text and hyperlink on page 10 should read:

“As noted in the McGrath State Beach General Plan, the area is rich in biological 
diversity and provides exceptional opportunities for low intensity, public recreation in a 
natural area adjacent to an urban area. McGrath State Beach General Plan at 10, 17, 25 
(available at https://www.parks.ca.gov/pages/21299/files/567.pdf).”

Very truly yours,

SHUTE, MIHALY & WEINBERGER LLP

Edward T. Schexnayder
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